
Sarah Russell
cumberland
LD 1743
Dear Judiciary Committee,
It seems rather practical to allow State's to prohibit firearms in municipal locations 
and in voting places. This is simply following teh way of the federal government. 
Firearms within municipalities and in voting places could seriously affect honest 
voting and law-making. 
Thank you. 


